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Essex Pension Fund Employer Forum Update
Report by the Head of Investments
Enquiries to Martin Quinn on 01245 431412
1. Purpose of the Report
1.1 To provide an update on the Essex Pension Fund Employer Forum held on 12 February 2010.

2. Recommendation
2.1 That the report be noted. 
3. Background
3.1 On 12 February 2010 the Fund held its annual Employers Forum at the Cramphorn Theatre, Chelmsford. 53 people attended representing 29 employer organisations.
3.2 Delegates received the following presentations:

· Councillor Rodney Bass gave a presentation on the work of the Pension Board;

· Paul Middleman of Mercer, representing the Fund’s Actuary, presented the Interim Review of the Fund as at 31 March 2009.  
· John Dickson of Hymans Robertson, the Fund’s Investment Consultant, provided a review of the Fund’s Investment Strategy and investment experience for the year ended 31 March 2009.  He also updated delegates of the Fund’s investment experience to December 2009.  
· Finally Margaret Lee, the Chief Financial Officer, concluded the Forum by providing a general update in respect of the Funding Strategy Review and the Triennial Valuation 2010 process. 
Copies of the slides from all the presentations are available on request. 

4. Feedback 
4.1 The feedback received was generally positive. A copy of the Forum Evaluation Results (a summary of feedback forms) is attached as an Annex to this report.
5. Future Forums
5.1 As this is a special year, the year of the triennial actuarial valuation of the Fund, further Employer Forums are planned for 2010 as part of a series of presentations on the valuation.

5.2 Having presented the initial Fund Level results of the Valuation to the Board on 25 August 2010, the Actuary will also present the results to an Employer Forum in late August / September.

5.3 Once the individual employer results are known in October / November 2010 the Actuary will again make presentations. A separate Forum for tax raising authorities may be organised in addition to a general Forum for all other employers.

5.4 The Actuary will present the final results of the Valuation to the Board on 15 December 2010.
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